
           Livonia Public Schools 
Student Services 

 
 
 
TO:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
FROM: Jennifer Taiariol, Director of Student Services 
 
DATE: September 17, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Purchase of Supplies - Orton Gilliam 35C Grant 
 
 
I would like to include an item on the agenda of the September 21st Committee of the 
Whole meeting, for the purchase of program supplies.  The total amount for these 
supplies will be $95,167.50; charged to the Section 35C State Grant. 
 
The attached quote lists the supplies we would like to purchase.  I will provide additional 
information during Monday’s meeting.  Please contact me if you have any questions or 
require further details. 
 


